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Gilthill Primary School 
 
Dear Parents/Carers September 2025 
 
RESIDENTIAL VISIT 
 
Arrangements are now being made for an extended field study visit to North Yorkshire in June 2026. 
 
A provisional booking has been made at Cober Hill Guest House, Cloughton, near Scarborough for 
Monday 22nd June to Friday 26th June 2026 inclusive. This long standing venture is intended to 
complement and extend the environmental educational activities which form a part of your child’s 
learning. In the past we have found this visit provides an invaluable experience for the children, helping 
them in their personal and social development, as well as independence and resilience.  
 
The days are filled with activities at Scarborough, RSPB Bempton Cliffs, Cober Hill, Robin Hoods Bay 
and a visit to the Sealife Centre. The school will provide fishing nets, buckets, and spades to help with 
the rock pooling and beach activities. The only electronic devices allowed on the visit will be digital 
cameras. The children will be encouraged to take cards, magazines, travel games (non-electronic) and 
puzzle books to use on the coach or in their rooms.  
 
The cost of the visit has been calculated at £365.00. This includes all accommodation, transport, 
meals, and entrance fees. Hopefully this will be the final cost of the visit, but unforeseen circumstances 
may occur which will force us to raise the cost, although not substantially.  
 
The visit is open to all Year 6 children. Please see the payment plan below, noting the first deposit of 
£60.00 is due by Friday 28th November 2025. All payments for this trip will be made available on 
ParentPay. 
 

First Deposit (non refundable) £60.00 Due by Friday 28th November 2025 

Second Deposit (non refundable) £65.00 Due by Friday 30th January 2026 

Final Balance  £240.00 Due by Friday 5th June 2026 

 
With all residential group bookings there is a late cancellation fee. This fee is enforced by 
Cober Hill and will subsequently be passed onto parents should circumstances arise where 
you wish to cancel your child’s place. 
 
Please note that this visit will only go ahead if enough pupils decide to take part in the residential. If 
you would like your child to go and you are going to experience difficulty in paying the first deposit of 
£60.00 by 28th November 2025, please contact the office to discuss further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Stevenson 
Class Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
CLOUGHTON VISIT                                            Please return slip by Friday 28th November 2025 
 
I would like my child                                                        (child’s name) to go on the residential visit to 

Cober Hill. 

I have paid the first £60.00 deposit and agree to the payment terms set out above. 
 
 
Signature _______________________________ (Parent/Carer)        ________________  (Date) 


